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Trip to Romsey Library- Helpers Needed! 
 
On Tuesday 3rd of March Nightingales and Kingfishers will be walking to 
Romsey library to share a story and to become more familiar with the 
setting. (Woodpeckers were staffed with school staff for the trip so did not need parent volunteers). 

 
We are asking for helpers between 12-3.20pm to assist with the walk – 
please speak to Miss Freeman or Mr Guy if you are able to volunteer. 
 
Children are welcome to bring their library cards and take out books as 
part of their visit. We will also be creating a display for the library as part 
of world book day.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
Year 2 Team.  
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